15.

DRAFT SKATEBOARDING, IN-LINE SKATING AND FREESTYLE BMX
CYCLING STRATEGY

The Board considered a report seeking its views on the Draft Skateboarding, In-
line skating and Freestyle BM X Cycling Strategy.

The Board decided:

1. That, owing to time constraints, the Board would not be able to provide a
comment on this Draft Strategy until mid-February.

2. That a sub-committee of the Board therefore be empowered to consider this
matter and to present comments on behalf of the Board.

3. That this sub-committee be Aaron O'Brien (Convenor), Erin Baker and
Liz McRostie, assisted by the Community Advocate.



